
 
20 N. Doughty Avenue 
Somerville, NJ 08876 
t 908.722.2300  
f 908.722.7201 
 
usaarchitects.com 

May 25, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Greg Allen, MBA MJ  
KOG International  
701 Route 73, Suite C-2  
West Berlin, NJ 08091 
 
Re:   Proposed Additions at John Adams and Woodrow Wilson Middle Schools 
 For the Edison Township Board of Education 
 USA Project Nos.: 2022-109, 110 
  
 
Dear Mr. Allen, 
 
Per your request to Mr. Spasovski, please let this letter serve as my strong letter of recommendation for     
Pal Pro Builders LLC to assist them in bidding the above referenced project.   
 
I have been a New Jersey public school architect for more than thirty-five years and in all my years in 
working with general contractors, Pal Pro Builders is one of the finest.  They are proactive, professional, and 
know how to construct a building.  Our ten classroom and gymnasium addition, along with other scope of 
work items including a connecting corridor, kitchen, and main entry security vestibule was a complicated 
project that needed an expert builder. On top of the complexities was the fact the students occupied the 
building the entire time.  To top it all off was the fact we were in the midst of a pandemic that made this 
project one of the most difficult in all my years.   
 
Pal Pro Builders worked with the owner and our team to get the job done.  They came to every project 
meeting with a work schedule and plan of attack that got us through. They planned their work and 
completed it as they projected.  I could not have worked with a more professional team.   
 
I strongly urge you to please work with them in your capacity to allow them to bid the next project in 
Edison.  I would be extremely pleased if they won the award.   
 
If you have any questions, or would like to speak with me directly my cell is (908)295-4716. 
 
Thank you.  
 
U.S.A. ARCHITECTS PLANNERS AND INTERIOR DESIGNERS, P.A. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Mr. Peter C. Campisano, AIA CID 
Partner for the Firm 


